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FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB680 by Deshotel (Relating to the powers and duties of the Texas Workforce

Commission and local workforce development boards regarding the provision of child
care.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code and Labor Code relating to the powers and duties of
the Texas Workforce Commission and local workforce development boards regarding the
provision of child care.

The bill would require TWC to evaluate additional information regarding the subsidized child care
program. TWC anticipates existing staff and resources would be used to update the system to
collect the additional data required under the provisions of the bill.

Based on information provided by TWC, this analysis assumes the duties and responsibilities
associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be accomplished by utilizing
existing resources. 

Based on the analysis of the Texas Education Agency, this analysis assumes the duties and
responsibilities associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be accomplished by
utilizing existing resources. 

The bill would take effect September 1, 2019.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 320 Texas Workforce Commission, 701 Texas Education Agency
LBB Staff: WP, HL, AM, CP, CLo, SGr, THo
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